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To the Honorable Chilmark Board of Selectmen, 
 
Over the past few months, we at Tri-Town Ambulance have done an extensive search 
and review of billing agencies, which included Costal Billing, Advanced MD, and 
Comstar Billing.  
 
During this time, we have decided that we would like to continue using Comstar billing. 
They have continuously provided us with any information that we have requested and 
have worked diligently with our Administrative Assistant to maintain amazing 
reimbursement rates. 
 
The Tri-Town Ambulance Committee voted to recommend this at their Committee 
Meeting on March 4th, 2020 with all members voting in the affirmative. 
 
Attached is the minutes from that meeting, as well as the contract from Comstar Billing. 
 
We look forward to discussing this with you at your next board meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ben Retmier 
Tri-Town Ambulance Chief 
 

mailto:ttemschief@Vineyard.net

